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Mathematics
Year © will be looking at algebra and ratio to finish the new content
of the Year 6 Maths curriculum. We will then focus on revision for
the rest of the term.
Year 5 will be looking at measuring and drawing angles before looking
at position and movement.
Each week, both year groups will have a weekly arithmetic fest or
session and daily fimes table practice for quick recall of those key
facts.
Maths homework is sef every Friday on mymaths and is due the
following Friday. There is a lunchtime Maths club on Wednesday with

Term 5 in Eagles, Owls and Kites

the opportunity to complefe this.
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